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Public Utilities Board issues Order No. P.U. 13(2013) 
relating to Newfoundland Power’s General Rate Application  

 
 
The Board has today issued Order No. P.U. 13(2013) in relation to Newfoundland 
Power’s general rate application. This Order can be viewed on the Board’s website at:  
http://www.pub.nl.ca/orders/order2013/pu/pu13-2013.pdf 
 
Order No. P.U. 13(2013) directs Newfoundland Power to file an application revising its 
proposals to reflect the Board’s findings. Rate impacts will be known when 
Newfoundland Power files this application proposing a revised Schedule of Rates, Tolls 
and Charges.   
 
For further explanation and commentary in relation to this Order please contact 
Newfoundland Power and/or the Consumer Advocate. 
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